
SOUTH CADBURY & SUTTON MONTIS 

PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 

*NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS* 
 

At long last we are pleased to advise/announce that our parish 
consisting of the villages of South Cadbury and Sutton Montis both 

now have the benefit of having a defibrillator available. 
 

Please note that in South Cadbury it is sited in the centre of the 
village on the side of the Miles family workshop at the top of 
Compton Road and in Sutton Montis it is sited within the red 

telephone box on the front of Sutton Montis Village Hall. 
 

Unfortunately, due to current Government Covid restrictions the 
Ambulance Service are not able to offer their normal “hands on 

training” for residents, but they are hopeful it will not be too long 
before they can offer/re-start their training, in the meantime, the 

defibrillators come with full instructions, there is a notice sited 
above it and there is also plenty of information available on the 

internet which highlights the general principles for the use of 
defibrillators if you wish to look it up for yourselves. 

 
Please stay safe and stay well 

 

 
 

Carole Burnett 

 

CAROLE BURNETT 
PARISH CLERK 
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